FATHER JIM’S SCHEDULE — September 2021 to June 2022
Mon. - St. Victoria: 9:30am Reconciliation; 10:00am Mass followed by
Adult Formation and evening meetings
Tues. - Our Lady of Peace: 10:00am Mass followed by meetings; 7:00pm Mass
followed by evening meetings
Wed. - St. Victoria: 10:00am Mass, followed by Over the Hill Gang Lunch.
Our Lady of Peace: Religious Ed at 4:00pm
Thurs.-Our Lady of Peace: 12:15pm Mass
St. Victoria: 6:30pm Mass; 7:00pm RCIA
Fri. - Father Jim’s day off
Sat. - Our Lady of Peace: 9:00am Mass, and Mac’s Kitchen
St. Victoria: 2:30pm Mass
Holy Cross: 5:00pm Mass
Sun. - Our Lady of Peace: 8:30am Mass
St. Victoria: 11:00am Mass
Lynchburg University Campus: 4:30pm Mass
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PARISH PRAYER LIST:
Eudora Roach Madeline Key
Jessie Burks Polly Ostman
Elaine Ferguson William Booker
Holly Nelson-Rodriguez

Sandra Guthrie
Virginia Cantwell
Ismael Gonzalez Garcia

MarilynThurman
Roger Wood

Please pray for our Servicemen and Servicewomen: Dylan Allen, Chris Davidson, Ursula
Hall, Edward Huddleston, Alex Simpson, Tiffany Smith, Chris Thielenhaus and Emma Reddy.

"The Power of Prayer” COMMUNITY PRAYER LIST:

Ronnie Hackworth, Cynthia Bennett, Mike McCord, Maureen Scholl, Tommy Partington, William Curran,
Kathleen Kruse, Robert Wohlen, Gail Hebert, William Rock, Ken Curran, Tish O’Callaghan, Rosemarie
Dugan, Carman Nelson, Ron Larson, Louise Hall, Ronald Smales, Kathy Jackson, Silas Allen, Stefanie
Schmitt, Jeremy Greg, Jessica Castaneda, Al Smith, Susan Stella, Jeremy Castaneda, Greg Castaneda, Charlie
Ashworth, Shelia Hudson, Michael Kelly, Jerry and Freda Krohn, Michelle Forte, Carrie Hubbard, Margaret
Lewis, Denise Murray, David Samu, Riordan Cavooris, Jon Rogers and Sandy Amos

PLEASE NOTIFY THE OFFICE OF ANY ADDITIONS, OR IF NAMES SHOULD BE
REMOVED. Thank you! Contact Sue or Krys at admin@stvictoriacatholic.org

October 17, 2021

St. Victoria Catholic Church

Pastor: Rev. James E. Gallagher, Jr.
P.O. Box 640, 305 Victoria Drive
Hurt, VA 24563

Phone: 434-324-4824

Readings for October 17, 2021

Isaiah 53:10-11
Hebrews 4:14-16
Mark 10:35-45

See Your Good News Insert for
This Week’s Daily Readings

Readings for October 24, 2021

Jeremiah 31:7-9
Hebrews 5:1-6
Mark 10:46-52

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
www.saintvictoria.org

for our on-line Bulletin, schedules,
and other information

Visitation of the Sick: Contact

Fr. Jim of any needs. Leave your
name and phone number. Hospitals
no longer notify the clergy.

Mass Continues
Under Revised COVID Restrictions
Sunday 11:00 a.m.
Monday 10:00 a.m.
Wednesday  10:00 a.m.
Thursday 6:30 p.m.
Saturday 2:30 p.m.

Marriage: Plan one year ahead.
Registration forms are in the office.

Confession: Monday before Mass at
9:30am; and the 1% Sunday of the month
after Mass.

Rev. James E. Gallagher: Church: 434-324-4824  Cell phone: 434-238-7030

St. Victoria Office E-mail: admin@stvictoriacatholic.org

Website: www.saintvictoria.org  Webmaster: Tom Nelson, tnelson145@aol.com

Bulletin/News Items: Send items via E-Mail to admin@stvictoriacatholic.org (by Tues. at noon)

Bookkeeper, Office: Krystina T. Johnson 434-441-0213 E-mail: krystinal4@me.com
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Please note for STV to cover its CHARITY & OUTREACH:
budget, the weekly collection needs to Coordinator: Georgia Stromer
be at least $1,970.00 per week. Phone: 434-324-4404

E-mail: Georgia.Stromer@stvictoriacatholic.org
Thank You!
STEWARDSHIP (FINANCES Our church fiscal year runs from July 2021 to
Oct. 10, 2021 June 2022. The Annual Budget (needed) for

_ Sunday Collections is $102,400.00.
Sunday & Holy Day Collections

Envelopes $ 1,675.00 July 2021 to Aug.2021 Budget $17,067.00
Loose $ 130.00 Collected July 2021 to Aug 2021  $ 15,788.00
TOTAL $ 1,805.00 One Time Gifts* $ 0.00

Year to Date SHORT to Budget $ 1,279.00

FOOD PANTRY & OUTREACH HOURS: Remains on an “appointment only” basis while
we continue under COVID-19 restrictions. Parking lot service will be provided on MONDAY
by prior appointment only. Masks, social distancing, and other precautions will apply.
Contact Georgia Stromer as above.

MASS INTENTIONS : People of the Parish

Attention Parishioners 72 Years of Age or Older!
If you have an IRA and you’re 72 years of age or older, you’re in luck, because you can make a gift

right now to our parish through an IRA Qualified Charitable Distribution. It helps you by lowering
your taxable income and it helps us by supporting the life of our parish. Giving through your IRA
is EASY! To learn how you can make an impact through your IRA right now, contact your
financial advisor or Maggie Keenan at the Catholic Community Foundation - 804-622-5221 or
mkeenan@richmonddiocese.org.

Current Food Pantry Needs:
Stuffing Tea Bags
Jiffy Baking Mix (small box)

Long Shelf-life Milk (boxed or dried)

SUGAR FREE ITEMS WELCOME
No mac and cheese needed

Thank you for your generosity!

NEWS and EVENTS

Welcome Home! Although we gather under new circumstances, closely following current
CDC recommendations; we are so happy to welcome back those who can attend the Mass
and receive the Eucharist. For those of you remaining home for your safety or the safety of
others, know that we hold you all in our hearts and in prayers and look forward to the day
we can all gather together!

Sunday Mass Will Continue Online for St. Victoria and Our Lady of Peace.
You can access our Sunday Mass by going to http://olpcatholicchurch.org/videos.

Saturday, November 20 - WOMEN’S GUILD CHRISTMAS BAZAAR

How Can You Help??

I am sure many of you are asking how you can help to make the bazaar a success. Easy,
just sign up to bring your favorite frozen casserole or frozen dessert. The sign-up sheet is
on the easel in the hall. It is bright and colorful, so | know you can find it! Helping in this
way will allow you to make and freeze your creations on your schedule. Thanks for any
help you can give us! Please include a list of the ingredients on the outside of your frozen
item as well as directions for preparation. Foil containers and lids will be available in the
hall beginning October 24.

Treasures Piling Up? The Bazaar Needs Them!!

Many of us have beautiful items that we don’t use and our children aren't interested in.
Others may enjoy getting good deals and sometimes end up with extra items taking up
space. The Women’s Guild would love donations of new items or items in great condition
to put in our silent auction. Let your items bring joy to someone else! Some examples of
items already donated, a beautiful handmade rag rug made by Mary Jane Banyi, a cobalt
blue Pottery Barn iced tea pitcher and glasses, and a holiday table runner and cloth napkins
you get the idea. We do have limited space in our hall, so please hold off on bringing in
items until November 6 or 13. Thanks!

She Did it Again!!

Our very own Claudette DeVercelly has made her third amazing doll house to raffle off for
Women’s Guild. Claudette will be selling tickets at $2.00 each in the hall each Sunday until
the drawing on December 19th. Claudette has pictures of this beautiful, fully furnished,
creation. Best of luck!
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